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Stars of the Week!
Benjamin 

Ayla 
Ajala 
Eesa

Farm Day!
On Monday next week we will 
be welcoming a mobile farm to 
school! We will be spending all 
day outs ide meet ing the 
animals and taking part in lots 
of fun farm themed activities.  

Your child can come in to 
school in their own clothes. 
Please ensure they are dressed 
appropriately for the weather 
and for spending a whole day 
outdoors. Knowing the good old 
British weather this could 
m e a n r a i n c o a t s a n d 
suncream! If your child has 
wellies in school, they can 
change into these when they 
arrive in the morning. Please 
also ensure your child has 
their water bottle in school. 

The Veggie Gang!
On Monday we had a surprise delivery - some 
baskets of vegetables! There were parsnips, 
carrots, potatoes, cabbage, broccoli, 
courgettes, leeks  and swedes! We even found 
some vegetable seeds to plant in our vegetable 
patch! Then right at the bottom of the baskets 
we found Colin the Carrot and Casper the 
Cabbage! There was also a letter inside and 
upon reading it we discovered the basket had 
been sent by Farmer Ted! We spent the whole 
week writing letters to Farmer Ted and enjoyed 
receiving his replies! We can’t wait to meet him 
next week! 

On Thursday, we decided to make 
Veggie Gang soup! The children 
e n j o y e d c h o p p i n g a n d 
preparing the veggies but 
enjoyed eating it even more!  

Why not have a go at chopping and preparing some veggies at home! We’d love to see photographs of 
what you helped to make! If you are out and about at the supermarket, have a look at the vegetable 
section and see if you can name some of the vegetables. Can you find and learn the names of any new 
or unusual vegetables? 

Home Learning

Please don’t forget the most important thing to do at home is read your school book every day! 


